NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary
9 January 2006

Norvella Adams

Devon Energy Corporation
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-8260

Re:  Plug and Abandonment Subsequent Report letter dated 1-4-06
Burton Flat Deep Unit # 24
API # 30-015-24735
Burton Flat Deep Unit # 27
API # 30-015-24789

Dear Ms. Adams:

You are correct the Artesia District of the OCD is in receipt of your Subsequent Reports. They were received on
2 September, 2005 and 5 January, 2006. Your letter (copy attached) indicated you could not locate an approved
copy of the plugging reports. The Subsequent Reports have not been approved. Final clean-up letters were
mailed to Devon on 2 September, 2005 and 6 January, 2006 (copies attached). These letters have not been
returned to the Artesia OCD. When we receive the letters back, with the required information, we will schedule
a final inspection. If the location meets the P& A requirements, the final plugging reports will be approved.

Please contact me at (505) 748-1283 extension 109 should you have any questions

Sincerely,

s

Van Barton
Field Supervisor

cc: well file

Oil Conservation Division * 1301 West Grand Ave. * Artesia, New Mexico 88201
Phone: (505) 748-1283 * Fax (505) 748-9720 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us
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Devon Energy Corporation
20 North Broadway

Qj Q\> Oklahoma City, Okiahoma 73102-8260

January 4, 2006

Van Barton

New Mexico Oil Conservation Department RECEIVED
1301 W. Grand Ave. JAN 05 7008
Artesia, New Mexico 88210-1729 Qeg’MqugA«

Re: Plug and Abandonment Subsequent Report
Burton Fiat Deep Unit #24
API # 30-015-24735
Burton Flat Deep Unit #27
AP # 30-015-24789

Dear Mr.Barton:

Attached is are two Form C-103 subsequent reports for plug and abandonment work
completed on the Burton Flat Deep Unit #24 and the Burton Flat Deep Unit #27 wells.
We were unable to locate an approved copy on the New Mexico Oil Conservation
website. Our records indicate that these were received by your office within a couple of
days of the date on the report. We would appreciate you reviewing the reports and
notifying us when these are available on your website.

Please contact me at (405) 552-8198 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Devon Energy Production Company, L.P.

Norvella Adams
Senior Staff Engineering Technician

Attachment



